
 
GRIMSTEAD PARISH COUNCIL 

 
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on Monday, 5th February at West Grimstead Village Hall
at 7.30 p.m.

 
AGENDA

Ten Minutes for public to speak  
Apologies

​Declarations of Interest

​Wiltshire Council report by Councillor Britton

​
​Approval of Minutes of the meeting held on the 8th January 2018

 
Items dealt with by the Clerk

 
04.18    ​Field behind Maypole Farmhouse update  

 
05.18 ​ Playing Field update  Also Nick Adams letter

 
06.18 ​Highways update Letters have been ordered.  

​Drains from Hollyville to Horsepond   The machine will be in the parish again in February
when it is hoped the drains will be rodded.

​Windwhistle Lane Clerk has written to Highways England stating an accident is inevitable at
some time.   No reply.   The flytipping is off the highway – landowner to deal with it.
 The Crockford Road sign may be renewed if the budget allows. Vactor is due in the
area 19th Feb so hopefully the ditches will be cleaned out.  It is hoped to move the
30mph sign so that it can be seen.

​Flooding by Charcoal Burners  A requisition is being put in place to replace the railings.

​Culverts/Bridges  Looking into this

​West Dean Railway Bridge – the Parish Steward will clean each time he is in the area

​Gays Drove

​Maypole Green by Friars Pardon

 
07.18 ​Footpaths   Update

​
08.18 ​ ​Vision for the Parish update  

 



Planning ​18/00502 – Replacement dwelling at 5 Dean Road, East Grimstead
17/12401 – Erection of detached dwelling at Manor Farmhouse, East Grimstead

​18/00378 – Single storey extension to front of Claremont Cottage, Long Drove, East
Grimstead

​Report on Nightwood application

 
​Data Protection Officer  See email dated 16th January

 
​Buckingham Palace Invitation

 
Accounts for Payment    

 
Annual Parish Meeting     Waiting to hear from Fire Station and Police.   Bobby Van - No

 
Date of Next Meeting    Monday 5th March 2018 at East Grimstead Village Hall

 


